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Rest in the Lord, and wait patiently for him, fret 
.^■crospereth in his way . . .
^  — Psalms

not thyself because of him who

37:7

ATTENTION:
The World Missions MIG is sponsoring a prayer band for Home Missions. There will be a 
sign-up sheet in the foyer after chapel Friday, or contact Dean Lincoln, B-ll .

ALL-SCHOOL BANQUET:
Get your date right away for the All-School Banquet. The banquet is^Saturday, April 24 at 
7:30 at the Holiday Inn in Bellevue. You need to sign up at the office and pick up your 
tickets. If you are bringing a non-NC student to the banquet, the cost of tickets is 
$6.50. Also, there will be a sign up sheet for pictures which will also be at the 
Administration Building. The cut-off date for signing up for the banquet will be April 21 
at 4:00 so hurry and sign up right away. NOTE: Student Body Cards must be shown for .each
ticket obtained.
Those people who are interested in going to the banquet without a date may sign up to go 
as a group, so transportation can be provided for. You may sign up at the Bookstore and 
also pick up your tickets there. Cut-off date for ticket sales will be April 21 at A :00

ALL-SCHOOL PICNIC:
The All-School Picnic is scheduled for May 12 at Woodland Park in Seattle and will last 
approximately from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
HELP WANTED!
Several young men are wanted to help serve at the Lay-Council Banquet Saturday evening, 
s\pril 10. See Mrs. Gustafson by noon, Thursday (today).
PLEASE RETURN:
Anyone who has pep band music please return it to Mr. White in S-17 as soon as possible. 
Thank you!
NEEDED:
We need more first and second sopranos in College Choir. If you are free m  the 2nd period 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays, please see Dr. Swaffield. Auditors are welcome.
WE NEED "YOU"
Several persons are desired who can spend 30-45 minutes per week in intercessory prayer for 
the missionaries and their work in Eurasia. If interested, please contact Steve Lazzun a 
248—2833 or come to the SUB Chapel Tuesday nights at 7-00 p.m.

"AMPLIFIED VERSION"
The "AMPLIFIED VERSION" is one of the top contemporary Christian bands in .America today.
They have worked with the Billy Graham organization, and they are slated to appear on four 
National television shows including the Johnny Carson show and the Midnight Special, ibey 
will be playing at Inglemoor High School this Sunday night at 8:30. Tickets are on sale 
in the Bookstore. If you would be interested in counseling after the concert, contact 
Keith Robertson or John Goyette#
PRAY FOR REVIVAL ON CAMPUS: 5th period on Tuesdays and Thursdays in L-3.
A GREAT OPPORTUNITY:
To work where the needs are urgent...THE PHOENIX, ARIZONA TEEN CHALLENGE area is looking for 
workers to "come over to help them" either on a temporary or a permanent basis. Students/ 
grads can pick their area of ministry from: Child Evangelism, Street Evangelism, Coffee House 
Ministry, Institutional Evangelism. Qualifications: Must be born again and have a burden 
for this kind of ministry. Offers a great pay in spiritual dividends. In material pay, it 
provides room and board. Contact: John Sanchez, Director, Phoenix Outreach, P. 0. Box 13444, 
Phoenix, Arizona 85002. Telephone (602) 277-7469.


